
Inside this issue:

Greetings			   1

Health and safety		  2

Christmas health and safety	 3

Dates for the diary		  4

Equality and diversity		 5

Cost of living			   6

IT support			   7

Casper’s corner		  8

Feed back and contacts	 9

Dear All, 
WOW, where has this year gone?

As we are already well into the Christmas period, 
we wanted to remind you to stay prepared  and 
keep yourselves safe.

Please beware that over the Christmas period due 
to bank holidays Carers maybe asked to 
submit time sheets slightly differently . Max will 
keep you updated with any changes nearer 
the time

We are looking forward to seeing you all at the 
Christmas get together. On the 2nd of December.

The Shared Lives Team.

December 2024



2

Are you ready for 
the weather?

Thinking ahead and for what the 
weather may bring can make a real 
difference 
WeatherReady - Met Office 

Journeys

Getting your vehicle into tip-top shape Is the 
best way to guarantee your journeys go 
according to plan whether you are heading to 
the coast, countryside, city or somewhere 
outside the UK. 

Could your property 
be at risk of flooding?

1. Check if your property is at risk.

2. If you are at risk, take the next two steps to 
protect your property when you need to:

Prepare a flood plan
Prepare an emergency flood kit

https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/weather/warnings-and-advice/weatherready
https://www.gov.uk/check-long-term-flood-risk
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Dates for the diary

Next Carer Meeting - 6th Jan 2025 at 6.30pm

Open door day in person and teams - Monday 24th Feb 2025

Next Service User Meeting - Date to be confirmed for the new year.

Shared Lives Christmas 
quiz event 

Monday 2nd December at 6:30pm

Carers & Service Users can attend either on Teams or in 
person at the Shared Lives offices in the Phoenix 

Resource Centre.

Mince pies and bingo will be 
available for those 

attending in person
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Equality and diversity 

December Diversity Calendar 2024

December marks the end of the year and an assortment of powerful annual observances and 
Diversity Equality and Inclusion holidays 2024 to help round out the year.

December 1 – World AIDS Day
This annual day raises awareness about HIV/AIDS and the journey to finding its cure.

December 10 – International Humans Rights Day
Celebrate the adoption of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights by the UN in 1948.

December 26 to January 2 – Hanukkah
This Jewish festival celebrates the Jewish people’s uprising against the Greeks and Syrians 
attempting to take Jerusalem.

December 22 – Winter Solstice/Yule
Celebrated by both Pagan and Wiccan faiths, this holiday celebrates the newborn solstice sun.

December 25 – Christmas
This Christian holiday marks the birth of Jesus Christ.
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Cost of Living

Where to go for more help:
Citizens Advice- national charity offering confidential 
advice
Help for households- site explaining what government 
help is available
Trussell Trust- charity offering emergency food support
Entitled To- calculator showing what benefits you could 
qualify for
Which?- cost of living advice for consumershttps://nationaldebtline.org

Reducing your regular outgoings
￼
Short-term steps
You may be able to take short-term steps to help balance your budget quickly. Steps you may be able to 
take include stopping spending on items like clothing, socialising, meals at work, house maintenance, 
gifts, pocket money, hairdressing and opticians and dental costs. However, in the long-term, you will 
need to add this kind of spending back into your budget.

Long-term steps
You may be able to reduce your spending on some fixed costs. This could reduce your spending now and 
in the long term. 

If you pay your council tax over 10 months, you may be able to pay over12 months instead. This will 
reduce the amount you pay every month, but you will not get a payment break in February and March. 
Contact your council to ask about this.
 
If you’re struggling with money, there are steps you can take to save on your regular outgoings. 
You might be able to save money by:
getting a discount on your council tax

getting a water meter fitted

switching to a cheaper broadband, TV, or phone deal

getting cheaper travel

paying for your prescriptions in advance

https://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/
https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/
https://www.trussell.org.uk/
https://www.entitledto.co.uk/
https://www.which.co.uk/?source_code=911CUJ&utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_content=brand&gclsrc=aw.ds&gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIhsnXxd_qiQMV9JpQBh3siwGKEAAYASAAEgJi_vD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
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Newbury Library

IT Help

Uncertain how to use our library computers to 
search for what you want?
Need some assistance to use your own laptop, 
tablet or other mobile device?

Whether you need to complete an online form, sort out 
your digital photographs, read an e-magazine or learn how 
to Zoom with friends and family, we can help.

We provide FREE, individual help in friendly 30 or 60 
minute sessions. 

Please book in advance: 01635 519900 or email 
rav.gopal@westberks.gov.uk

www.westberks.gov.uk/libraries
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Julie and John have been carers 
with West Berkshire Shared Lives 
for nearly 2 years.

Julie and John live in the 
countryside near Newbury and 
have many animals including  
ponies, goats, sheep and a dog.

When it’s cold for us, it’s cold for our pets, which is why it’s important to take extra 
precautions to keep them safe and warm.

During the coldest months, dogs and cats need easy access to shelter and a cosy den, and 
while dogs will still need exercise, owners should take precautions to protect them from 
the cold.

Rabbits and guinea pigs are also vulnerable to hypothermia despite their warm coats, so 
owners should take steps to ensure any outdoor hutches are well protected.

If you have any concerns about your pet in this cold weather, please consult your local vet 
for advice.

For more tips and advice on taking care of your pets during severe weather. Visit the 
British Veterinary Association’s website.

https://www.bva.co.uk/
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Contact numbers
Paul Flack – 01635 519332
		
Mel Jones – 01635 519861
Charlotte Treagus – 01635 519802	
Lisa Petch – 01635 519642
Sadie O’Reilly – 01635 519307	
	
Becky Stephenson – 01635 503406
Bridgette Caner - 0782489481
Max Chaplin - 01635 519119
Main office line – 01635 520173




